
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: GDZ/MGR 

 

9th July 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Post 16 Transport 

 

If your son/daughter has expressed an intention to attend the Post-16 Centre from 

September 2021, pleased be informed that school transportation is not provided by 

Nottinghamshire County Council. 

 

However, your son/daughter may be eligible for travel assistance through Nottinghamshire 

County Council’s; Post 16 Mainstream Travel Assistance Scheme.  Further details can be 

found by following the link below: 

 

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/travel-to-schools/post-16-mainstream-travel-

assistance 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr G Dzoboku 

Principal 
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